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 APPG for the Pakistani Minorities Inquiry 

 
Abductions, Forced Conversions, and Forced Marriages of 

Religious Minority Women and Girls in Pakistan  

 
The APPG will be lanching its Inquiry report on forced conversions and forced marriages 
on Thurday 25 November at 12:00 pm, in the British Parlaiment. Unfortunatelly, due to 
Covid restrictions in the Parlaiment, the launch will be pre-recorded. It will include 
contibutions by the APPG members, the Experts Panel members, representatives from 
Pakistan and  the British Foreign and Commonwealth Office Minister, Lord Ahmad.  

Please follow the launch on this link:  

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81498359956?pwd=SldSL1MrTTZLR3VHTUxDU1BUSXJ0Zz
09 

Meeting ID: 814 9835 9956 
Passcode: 370145 
 

The APPG would like to thank all those who sent in their written submissons and appeared 
as witnesses.  

The report is dedicated to all religious minority victims and survivors of abductions, 
forcible conversions and forcible marriages in Pakistan – failed by the law and the system 
that empowers the perpetrators.     

It is also dedicated to late great Mr I A Rehman, a champion of the marginalised 
communities of Pakistan over many decades, former Chairman of the Human Rights 
Commission of Pakistan, and a member of Experts Panel of the APPG for Pakistani 
Minorities Inquiry. 

The copies of the Inquiry report will be available after the launch, on the APPG for FoRB 
website: https://appgfreedomofreligionorbelief.org/ 

For any query please contact Morris Johns: appgpakistaniminorities@gmail.com 
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